From: Julia Sisul

To: City Council
Subject: Rezoning 20.5 acres of land located at the corner on Massillon Rd and Wise Rd
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 10:52:16 AM

Good Morning,
| feel that re zoning the area for cluster/condo home style development would be the wrong

choice. Green does not lack Condo or Town Home housing, they are a number of similar
options just down the road on Mayfair. By rezoning this area you are not addressing the needs
of community, and instead creating more issues with traffic on Massillon Rd.

Sincerely,

Julia Sisul
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